
To the Apple Valley Town Council, 
  
Regarding: Crown Castle Tower, LLC., Appel N. 2020-01 
  
I am sending this email to you in order to convey my continued opposition to the proposed tower project 
in my neighborhood.   
  
Thank you,  
Marcia Clift 
Apple Valley Resident- Rio Vista neighborhood 
 


